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Each month we

will highlight a few sponsors as a 

way to show our gratitude!

Currently, the team is working on preparations for the next season. We

are working on our community outreach and team marketing to get our

name out to more people. The team has also started fundraising for the

next season, as it will be more expensive than ever. Our team hopes to

return to Texas for the 2023 World Championship! We also have begun

our summer design project in which we are refining our design process for

future seasons!

Team 107 had a spectacular 2022 Season. We competed at the West

Michigan District in March. We were semi-finalists and winners of the

Innovation in Control Award! In April, we competed at the Jackson District.

We won the autonomous award, and we were the event winners! We

qualified for the state championship at Saginaw Valley State University. At

State, we ranked 4th, and won the State Championship Excellence in

Engineering Award! Our driver, James Oosterhouse, also won the Dean’s

List Award at the State Championship, for outstanding student leadership.

Because of our team’s success, we qualified for the world championship in

Houston, Texas. Team 107 took flight, and made the long trip to the Lone

Star State. We had an awesome weekend and made it all the way to the

semi-finals! It was an incredible season filled with learning, victory, and

lots of fun. Thank you for your support!

Chicago Title

Save the Date!

Join us on Saturday, October 22, for the annual West Michigan Robotics

Invitational! This fun, one-day event takes place at Zeeland East High

School, and we would love to see you there! For more information, please

visit westmifirst.org/wmri

https://www.facebook.com/FIRSTteam107/
https://team107robotics.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/team_107_robotics/?hl=en

